
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, June 7 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………..Gerald Cooper & Elizabeth  
                                                                Weinert  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..………Carmen Florio  
Tuesday, June 8 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…………Ralph & Margaret Schlosser  
      6:00 PM  Holy Trinity……..………Justin Shoemacher  
Wednesday, June 9 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………………Patricia Bilbrey  
    12:00 AM  St. Joseph…………….…Emma Westendorf  
Thursday, June 10 
        7:30 AM  Emmanuel….………….Jim Monnin  
      12:00 PM St. Joseph……………….Matthe (Bud) McCarthy  
Friday, June 11 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel..…………….Living & deceased members  
                                                                Scarpelli Family  
     12:00 AM St. Joseph……………….James & Evelyn McCarthy  
                                                                Family  
Saturday,  June 12 
       7:30 AM Emmanuel………………Niehaus Family  
     12:00 PM  St. Joseph…………..…...Cor Gesu Hearts of Jesus &          
                                           Mary prayer group and Center for Renewal  
       4:30 PM  St. Joseph………….........For our parishioners  
       5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………..…..For our parishioners  
Sunday, June 13 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………..Edgar Moorman  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………..Ted O’Connor, Sr.   
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………….Thanksgiving to St. Anthony  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………..For our parishioners  
                                                                     
 
Next Week’s Readings:   
Ezekiel 17:22-24; Psalms 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16; 2 Corinthians 5:6-10; 
Mark 4:26-34 
 
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Gary Adams, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 

 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
  
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 6, 2021 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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  FR. ANGELO’S REFLECTION 
 
In the children’s book Alice in Wonderland, Alice asks the cat for 
directions. "Would you tell me, please, which way I ought to go from 
here?" The cat replied, "That depends a good deal on where you 
want to get to." "I don’t much care where," said Alice. "Then it 
doesn’t matter which way you go," said the cat. In a sense the cat is 
telling Alice, if you don’t know where you are going, then any road 
will take you there. 
 

This is an important message for us as we live in a world that resists 
acceptance of eternal truth; that there are foundational principals to 
life which have been given to us by God to help us along our journey 
to the dwelling place God has prepared for us. One such example is 
the 10 Commandments which are the context for our First Reading 
today. God revealed himself to this group of slaves he freed from 
Egypt and gave them a new identity as God’s chosen people. To  
ritualize this covenant agreement Moses takes half the blood from 
the animal sacrifice and splashed it on the altar, the other half was 
sprinkled on the people. Just as God had protected the people who 
sprinkled the doorpost and lintels of their homes with the blood of 
the sacrificial lamb, so too he was strengthening them now by this 
new covenant.   
 

Why would Moses use blood to seal the covenant? It sounds a bit 
gross sprinkling people with blood! Just for a moment, let’s put  
ourselves in the mind of the Israelite people. They didn’t have all the 
medical advancements we have today. For them blood was seen as 
containing the very essence of life. Recall the words from the Book 
of Leviticus, “The life of a living body is in its blood.” When blood 
stayed within a living body the creature lived. When blood was shed 
and flowed outside the body the creature died. So, in their thinking, 
blood contained the very essence of life and could serve as a  
powerful means of communication between two unequal worlds, 
heaven and earth.  
 

In the fullness of time God sent his Son, Jesus, to teach us how to 
live, so that we could be a living sign of what it means to love  
unconditionally. As we heard in the Letter to the Hebrews, Christ 
came as High Priest of the good things to come. Here, the author is 
comparing Christ to the High Priest who entered the Holy of Holies 
in the Temple on Yon Kippur, the day of Atonement, the Day of 
Reconciliation.   
 

By breaking the cycle of violence and embracing the cross, Jesus 
offered himself as the altar and the lamb of sacrifice, he is both the 
victim and the victor. Jesus gave us his Body and Blood as the  
new and eternal covenant. His blood restores humanity to right  
relationship with God and with all people and opened the door to 
eternal life.     
 

In our journey of life, it is important that we remember where we are 
going because there are many temptations and distractions that are 
working to steer us away from our heavenly homeland. We believe 
that through the words of consecration and the power of the Holy 
Spirit, the bread and wine offered at Mass become the true Body and 
Blood of Jesus Christ. It is not a symbol or a sign of His presence, 
but THE living presence of Christ with us.      
 

If a person does not know or care where they are going in life, then a 
simple Happy Meal of a hamburger, fries and a drink is good enough 
meal for them today. But if you desire everlasting life and a heart 
that gives unconditional love then it is essential that you come to the 
table of the Lord to be nourished with the Body and Blood of  
Jesus Christ. This awesome gift we receive is food from heaven 
strengthening us as we journey to our eternal home.  
 
Marian Reconsecration June 19th – In honor of the Bicentennial 
of the founding of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati the Archbishop has 
invited the faithful to participate in the 33- Days to Morning Glory 
Marian Consecration.  You can make your consecration on the 19th 
at Fountain Square in Cincinnati at 12:00 Noon with the Archbishop 
or join us at St. Joseph’s Church in Dayton at the Noon Mass.   

 REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
  
A Message from Shaughn 
 

Friends, peace be with you! When Fr. Angelo invited me to join 
the downtown Dayton parishes three years ago to look at  
evangelization and young adult ministry, I didn’t imagine the 
adventure the Lord had prepared for me and our family of  
parishes. I have truly been spoiled blessed, which is why it  
saddens me to share the news that the Lord is calling me to an-
other ministry.  
 

In trying to discern like the Israelites in our first reading to, “do 
everything that the LORD has told [me]," Jesus is calling me to 
serve at Brebeuf Jesuit school in Indianapolis, IN as their new 
assistant director of campus ministry beginning July 1st. My last 
day with the downtown parishes will be June 30th.  
 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve alongside each and every 
one of you the past three years. More importantly though thank 
you for being Christ to me. I pray this next chapter at Brebeuf 
will help me continue to grow in my own baptismal vocation as 
a beloved follower of Jesus. I will cherish my time with the 
downtown parishes and will continue to keep you in my prayers!  
 

Ad Majorem, Dei Gloriam! Shaughn Phillips 
 

Volunteers:  New Child Protection Platform - In July 2021, 
the archdiocese will be moving to SafeParish as the new  
platform for Child Protection training and compliance.  
SafeParish is an organization that specializes in training and 
education solutions for organizations worldwide. SafeParish will 
continue to work with our current background check provider 
Selection.com. All training and background information in your 
current VIRTUS account will be transferred to SafeParish. No 
new live training through SafeParish will be required if you have 
completed live child protection training through VIRTUS. On-
going child protection training will still be required for all volun-
teers and employees and will consist of quarterly interactive 
video-based training instead of monthly bulletins. As the archdi-
ocese moves closer to the conversion date, additional infor-
mation regarding your new SafeParish account will be provided. 
If you have questions, please contact your parish’s Safe Environ-
ment Coordinator. 
 

Beacons of Light Prayer 
Mary, Mother of the Church and our Mother, 

present our prayer of thanksgiving to your Son. 
Beg from Him the graces we need to be faithful disciples  

who follow Him with enthusiasm and joy. 
May our witness to the love of God bear fruit 

in our archdiocese, parishes, homes and hearts. 
Teach us to be God’s joyful witnesses, 

to radiate Christ in all we do, 
so that all people might know, love and follow your Son 

through this life and into the next.  Amen. 
 

Join Fr. Matt on June 13th to visit and pray in churches 
within Clarke, Champaign, and Logan Counties. We’ll meet  
at Sacred Heart Church in New Carlisle at 2 PM and visit:  
St. Bernard, St. Raphael, St. Joseph, and Teresa all in Spring-
field, St. Mary in Urbana, Immaculate Conception Church in 
North Lewisburg, St. Patrick Church in Bellefontaine, and St. 
Mary of the Woods Church in Russells Point. To sign up, con-
tact Fr. Matt at 937-228-9272 or mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 

Fr. Emmanuel Gift of Appreciation and Farewell 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Church/School to 
be built in Cameroon. Current donations total $20,001. Council 
500 and Fr. Emmanuel humbly and graciously thanks everyone 
for their love and support. Donations are still being accepted. 
Checks should be made out to Dayton Council 500 and mailed 
to: Fr. Emmanuel Farewell Gift, Knights of Columbus Dayton 
Council 500, 267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402.   

mailto:mattkeller1988@gmail.com


The bishops of Ohio have made the decision to remove the 
dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy 
Days beginning this weekend. The Tuesday evening Mass no longer 
serves as a Sunday obligation. 
 
The center sections of our  church are open for  full occupancy. 
Those who desire to practice social distancing are asked to sit in the 
two outer sections of pews closest to the walls. The mask mandate is 
no longer in effect as of June this past Tuesday. 
 
Welcoming New Parishioners 
If you and your family have been attending Holy Trinity, but have not 
yet registered as members and would like to do so, please go to our 
website www.Holytrinitydayton.org and locate the registration form 
under the tab “About” fill it out and submit, or if is easier for you just 
call the parish office at 937-228-1223. Thank you. 
 
Welcome to our  newly registered par ishioner s, John, Patr icia and 
John Cornell DePinto. We are pleased that you have chosen Holy 
Trinity as your parish and we are happy to have you with us. 
 

Save The Date: Holy Tr inity’s Vacation Bible 
School will be July 5 through July 9 and is 
open to all children ages 4 through 10 years 
old. Older kids are welcome to come be 
helpers. Please watch the bulletin for further 
details. In the meantime, please mark it on your 
calendar, bring your kids, grandkids and 

neighbor kids. All are welcome.  
 
O What A Lovely Party It Was! 
My thanks to the army of willing workers who helped pull off a grand 
party for all. I am especially grateful to the set up and tear down 
crews who work so quickly an efficiently. Also to our grillers, bingo 
caller, beer meister, kids’ games organizers and all who came just to 
enjoy their time with other parishioners. And to those who just came 
up and asked “what can I do for you next?” You are all amazing.  
   Congratulations to Kacy Walsh the winner of $2,615.00 in our 
50/50 drawing and to all who participated, we thank you. 
                                                                       -Judi              
     
Prayers for Fathers – Starting today there are two baskets on the 
table at the main entrance. We ask that you put the name of a father 
you wish remembered on our prayer board on the back of a mustache 
cut out and place it in the empty basket. The prayer board will be in 
the sanctuary on Father’s Day.  
 
Kroger Community Rewards 
Can you just imagine the size of the check if all our parishioners were 
enrolled in the Kroger Community program? Our recent check from 
Kroger amounted to $383.66. Now is your opportunity to help out. 
Simply go online to krogercommunityrewards.com and have your 
Kroger Plus card in hand. Follow the instructions and use our 
organization’s number – BH841. If you have any trouble registering, 
please call 1-866-221-4141. Thank you for your participation. It’s 
free money and in no way affects your fuel savings or other 
promotions at Kroger. It is just Kroger’s way of saying thank you to 
non profit organizations. 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 30, 2021 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $4,685.93 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners. Fr. 
Angelo and Fr. Matt 

    
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer List 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New Series Beginning!  Being Catholic in an Unbelieving World 
 

Please join us on Sunday, June 27 after the 10:30 Mass in the first 
floor school rooms for a light lunch and an open forum discussion on 
“Being Catholic in an Unbelieving World.” 
 

It’s challenging to live out our Catholic faith in our post-Christian, 
secular culture. There are forces that not only challenge, but often 
outright oppose Catholic teaching on faith and morals. These affect 
not only our workplace, our schools, and where we shop, but can 
also, at times, affect our relationships with family and friends. 
 

In this new series we will speak to the challenges and difficulties you, 
your family, and friends are facing in today’s world by having 
presentations and discussion forums on how to face these challenges. 
We’d like your help in discerning what topics would be of most inter-
est to you!  There are forms in the back of the church on which you 
can list topics you would like to see addressed. Place them in the box 
provided.  You can also go to https://tinyurl.com/BeingCatholic and 
fill out the form on-line. For details contact Deacon Rusty. 
 
Vacation Bible School will be held at Emmanuel Church the 
week of July 19th through July 23rd and is open to all children. 
You’re officially invited to the Marvelous Mystery, The Mass Comes 
Alive. The kids will become immersed in the greatest mystery on 
earth as they spend a week learning about the incredible treasure of 
the Mass. Registration deadline is July 7th and the form is available 
in the back of church or at www.emmanuelcatholic.com. If you have 
any questions, please contact Br. Matt, 937-228-2013 or   
brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com.  
 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention...The Beauty of Marriage 
Let us pray for young people who are preparing for marriage with  
the support of a Christian community: may they grow in love, with 
generosity, faithfulness and patience. 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 30, 2021 
 

     Weekend Offertory:                                    Collection  
                                                                          $  3,660.00 
     St. Vincent DePaul:                                     $     366.00 
     Year-to-date Deficit:                                    $11,851.00 
 

   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

Rebekka Anders                  
Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula 
Caleb Fowler 

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Aimee Storm 
Susan Varmuza  
Justin Williams   

Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       
Matthew Melvin          

Virginia Allen 
Ralph Berry 
Teresa Bond 
Daniel Branch  
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Lisa Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Rick Emerick  
Anna Espy 
Annette & John Fohl  

Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
Brian Hausman 
George Hendrix   
Kathleen Knight 
Trisha Junker 
Dan Kuenle 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Brian Napier 

Tony Rocco 
Eric Rosenthal 
Randy Rosenthal 
Matt Sanctis 
Molly Schneider 
Robert Thoman 
Jan Timerding  
Trina Umberg 
Daniel 
Helen 
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 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH Continued... 
 

Holy Year in Honor of St. Joseph - Our St. Joseph Parish in  
Dayton has been designated by the Archbishop as a temporary shrine 
in honor of St. Joseph. A pious visit to St. Joseph’s church during this 
holy year is an occasion for receiving a plenary indulgence for those 
who recite an Our Father and the Creed, along with fulfillment of the 
other requirements for obtaining an indulgence (prayer for the 
intentions of the Holy Father, sacramental confession, and reception 
of Holy Communion). 
 

Parish Life Center—Capital Campaign Update.  Thank you to  
all parishioners who have made a pledge to our campaign. To date  
we have pledges for $696,495! We are closing in on our stretch goal 
of $750,000. If you haven’t made your pledge yet please do so today!  
The stretch goal will help us balance rising costs due to an increase in 
square footage for the building, Covid shortages and project delays.  
With your help we are building for the future on the foundation of our 
past!  

  
 
 
 
  
Permanent Deacon Application Cycle to Begin - Men of the 
archdiocese who are interested in applying for the Permanent Deacon 
Formation class which will begin in September 2022 should contact 
Deacon Mark Machuga, Director of the Office of the Diaconate, at 
513.263.6641 or deaconoffice@catholicaoc.org. The application 
cycle for the next class has begun. Pre-requisites, qualifications and 
procedures will be discussed with each man considering the 
Diaconate.   
 

St. Stephen/St. Mary Cemeteries has an immediate opening for  a 
full-time cemetery worker to perform semi-skilled work in the repair, 
maintenance and care of its grounds and related structures, and 
landscaping. The job requires working with machinery and equipment 
with considerable caution; frequently lifting and standing. The 
position is full-time, 40 hours/week. Qualified candidates must have a 
high school diploma or equivalent, be able to lift 50 pounds, have a 
valid Ohio driver’s license with an acceptable driving history and be 
willing to work outside in an uncomfortable environment and 
successfully complete a background check. Full benefit package 
including health, dental, and vison care, 401(k) plan, vacation, and 
paid holidays. Details: 513-737-1600 or sscemetery@fuse.net. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We will be replacing two 20 ton air conditioners at the church 
and wanted to see if there are any parishioners who can assist us in 
identifying the project scope and reviewing bids. If you have  
experience in this area and would be willing to help please call the 
office 937-228-9272. Thank you for your help! 
 
Our wedding coordinator Cindy Luzar is retir ing and we are 
looking for someone to take her place. The wedding coordinator  
assists brides in coordinating activities at the rehearsal and the  
wedding. The position pays $100 per wedding. The candidate must 
have great interpersonal skills and excellent attention to detail. If you 
love weddings and helping others this may be just the position for 
you. Please call the rectory if you are interested 937-228-9272.  
 
Are you getting your estate in order? 
If so, please remember St. Joseph Church. It is through the generosity 
of individuals like yourself who name St. Joseph in their will that the 
parish continues to thrive and will do so for many years to come. 
Thank You! 
 

 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

Generous Contributions for May 30, 2021 
 

       Weekend Offertory:                           Collection    
                                                                  $ 5,426.50 
        Charity:                           $    145.00 
      Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
      Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Rita Downs 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Rick Kaliney 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
Laura McHugh 
William Meikle 

Cheryl Anderson 
Betty Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Ken Belcher 
Michell Brown 
Bob Bruns 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Catherine DeMange 
John DeMange 

Victor Polovskis 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Fred Thompson 
Sharon Wenzel 
Mark Williams 
Linda 
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